
 

Addendum to the Permit for 
State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST0501319 

Terramar Brewery 

Modification Date:  September 1, 2021 

1. General Information 
Facility: Terrramar Brewery 

5712 Gilkey Street 
Edison, WA  98232 

This is an addendum to the permit and fact sheet for the State Waste Discharge 
Permit No. ST0501319, issued on December 2, 2019.  The following change is 
made to revise the due date for the hydrogeologic study of Special Condition S9. 

2. Modification to the Permit 
Special Condition S9 required the Permittee to complete the groundwater study 
based on the scope of work approved by Ecology within 180 days of Ecology 
approval.  Ecology approved the submitted scope of work on February 9, 2021. 
Therefore, the study must have been completed within 180 days, or by 
August 31, 2021. 

This modification is to extend the completion date of the study to March 31, 2022.  
And completion of the groundwater network to July 1, 2022. 

This modification also updates contact information for Ecology with new address 
and phone numbers that went into effect on May 17, 2021. 

3. Justification 
The completion date in the current permit is based on projected operation and 
growth of the facility as provided by the Permittee in their permit application.  The 
emergence of the COVID-19 pandemic in February 2020, and the subsequent 
shutdowns and current restrictions on all businesses in the State have severely 
impacted this business. 

Because of the financial impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic the proposed 
extension is appropriate. 

4. Public Process  
The proposed change in this modification is a minor modification.  Changes do 
not involve increases in volume or changes in characteristics of discharge 
beyond those previously authorized that would require a public notice 
(WAC 173-216-090).  Therefore, the changes are not required to be published for 
a 30-day public comment period. 

The primary author of this permit and fact sheet is Chris Martin, LHG 

  



 

Appendix A --Your Right to Appeal 
You have a right to appeal this permit to the Pollution Control Hearing Board (PCHB) 
within 30 days of the date of receipt of the final permit.  The appeal process is governed 
by chapter 43.21B RCW and chapter 371-08 WAC.  “Date of receipt” is defined in RCW 
43.21B.001(2). 

To appeal you must do the following within 30 days of the date of receipt of this permit: 

• File your appeal and a copy of this permit with the PCHB (see addresses below).  
Filing means actual receipt by the PCHB during regular business hours.  

• Serve a copy of your appeal and this permit on Ecology in paper form - by mail or 
in person.  (See addresses below.)  E-mail is not accepted. 

You must also comply with other applicable requirements in chapter 43.21B RCW and 
chapter 371-08 WAC. 

ADDRESS AND LOCATION INFORMATION 

Street Addresses Mailing Addresses 
  

Department of Ecology 

Attn: Appeals Processing Desk 
300 Desmond Drive SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Department of Ecology 

Attn: Appeals Processing Desk 
PO Box 47608 
Olympia, WA  98504-7608 

  

Pollution Control Hearings Board 

1111 Israel RD SW 
STE 301 
Tumwater, WA  98501 

 

 

Pollution Control Hearings Board 

PO Box 40903 
Olympia, WA  98504-0903 
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